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FEBRUARY 

   THEMES 

   

  5  Be Grateful 

  12 Knowing Your Place 

  19  Atonement 

  26 Blessings 

   

 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

    5  Showing the Way 

  12  Sacrificing 

  19  Day of Atonement 

  26  Obedience 

   

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

       5  God’s Way 

   12 Preparing Others 

   19  Sharing the News 

   26  Jesus’ Message 

 

    

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

 

  

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

SEARCHING 

 
   We have been missing some of our 

members and hope to see them get 

back to faithfulness! 

 

   Looking for people that need to learn 

more about Jesus and God’s love! 

 

   Looking for more time to keep up 

with the daily Bible Reading! 

 

   Looking for more ways to reach and 

minister to people. 

 

   Looking for more donors to help us 

complete the Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk Park! 

 

   As a result we are keeping these 

things in prayer, because we know that 

God answers prayer in His time! 

 

   We have seen several grow in their 

faithfulness this past year!  

Attendance is up over LAST year at this 

point! 

 

   We continue to come across people 

that need encouragement or be  

reminded of God’s love.  Continue to 

see visitors and hear of how God is 

working through us to reach people in 

other parts of the world! 

 

   Many are spending more time in 

God’s Word than they were last year at 

this time (even if they might be 

“behind schedule”!)  Questions 

aplenty are being asked at our Bible 

School each week! 

 

    

     The Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park has sparked interest 

among businesses, community leaders 

and others who hear of what we are 

doing.  We have recently enabled the 

QR codes so that people can use their 

“smart phones” and be taken directly 

to our website! 

 

     We have applied for about a half-

dozen grants and have been talking 

with civic leaders and businesses 

about helping out.  Signage along the 

boardwalk is now in place.  We will be 

receiving designs and quotes from 

some area businesses to help 

complete the Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk Park.  We are well ahead of a 

community agency that has been 

working on outdoor murals for over 2 

½ years (they still have to confirm 

building, figure out a theme, select a 

design, decide on an artist—all things 

that God already has in place for us!) 

   

   Come and be a part and witness 

what God does at Pine Run in 2023! 

 

SEEKING  

OUR 

ADVICE 
 

  Community Groups struggling with 

an aging and declining membership, 

businesses, government agencies, 

even foreign Christian workers are 

turning to us for help with planning, 

dealing with issues and getting 

resources.   

    Bible Studies being spread in Kenya, 

strategic planning for Vienna BDA 

(who gave us a matching grant last 

year),  helping groups adjust to a 

changing society;  God is working 

through us far beyond what we would 

have imagined! 


